
PENTECOST SUNDAY 

JUNES, 2025 

Holy Mass Intentions This Week 

Mon 

Tue 

Wed 

Thu 

Fri 

Sat 

9 7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL) 

10 7:00 a.m. Communion Service {SL) 

5:00 p.m. +Diane Koback (SL) 

11 7:00 a.m. UD St. Lawrence Parish (SL) 
8:45 a.m. +Irene Hartjes 

By Al & Susan Polum 

12 7:00 a.m. +Patty Zimmerman (SL) 

13 7:00 a.m. +Eric Anderson (SL) 
8:45 a.m. +Amy Lobner by Jean Marchel 

14 4:00 p.m. UD Tony & Mamie Kempen Fam 
By Kempen Sisters 

6:00 p.m. SP/SL Parishioners {SL) 

Sun 15 8:30 a.m. UD Baltus & Joosten Families 
By Family 

10:30 a.m. +Harold Cox (SL) 

LITURGICAL APPOINTMENTS - June 14-15 

Lectors: 

Servers: 

Ushers: 

Eucharistic 
Ministers: 

4:00 p.m. Mary Skytland 
8:30 a.m. Al Hoffmann 

4:00 p.m. Logan & Ethan Breu 
8:30 a.m. Jonah & Isaac O'Shasky 

4:00 p.m. Jerry & Diane Mancl 
8:30 a.m. Mark Steward-Milan Montero 

4:00 p.m. Jean Knuteson 
8:30 a.m. Carol Kowieski 

THE MONTH OF JUNE 

IS DEDICATED TO THE 

SACRED HEART OF JESUS 
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2024-25 DIOCESAN ANNUAL 
APPEAL...We made it!! We have 
pledges of $26,324 ($454 over our
target). This amount and anything
else donated by the end of June will 
be returned to the parish. We are 

so grateful to all of you who so generously 
supported this appeal. God Bless!! 

ST. PHILIP PICNIC BASKET 

RAFFLE ... We are working on 

baskets for the raffle, and 

donations of money would be 

welcomed as soon as possible. 
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If you would like to create your own basket, 
they need to be left in the church basement 

by the middle of July. Thank you. 

PICNIC RAFFLE TICKETS ARE NOW 

AVAILABLE. Please pick up your envelope from 
the back of church. If you can sell more, there 

are extras on the table at the entrance of church. 

Thank you to all of you who donated prizes. 

PICNIC WORK LIST ... If you will not be able to 

work for the picnic this year or need a job 
change, please call Kathy Hamus as soon as 

possible - 435-3797. 

.DONATIONS OF PRIZES FOR SMALL GAMES, 

are being accepted. They can be dropped off in 

Wagner Hall with your name on the bag. See the 

flier in the bulletin for more information. Items 

for the Christmas stand are also being 

accepted. 
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If you are interested in joining the Catholic 

Church or have any questions regarding the 

Catholic Faith, Father Janusz will resume OCIA 

(Catholic Instruction) in September. Watch the 

bulletin for details and spread the word. 
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THE DEANERY EUCHARISTIC 
PROCESSION ON THE SOLEMNITY 
OF THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD 

OF CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI) will 
be held on Sunday, June 22 at St. 
Lawrence - 10: 30 Mass and Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament, 11: 30 
Eucharistic Procession around the 
School grounds and Benediction, 12:00 

Potluck Luncheon. Please take food to church 
basement before Mass. Newly confirmed and First 
Communicants are especially encouraged to participate 
in the procession. Please wear your First Holy 
Communion attire. 



� � WE ARE PLEASED TO 
SHARE that the President 
position has been successfully 
filled. Please join me in 

ASSUMPTION 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

welcoming Deacon Michael Pipitone, who will be 
starting on July 1. We had several excellent candidates 
apply for the position. We will be working with Deacon 
Michael Pipiton� for a meet and greet and will let you 
know when that is arranged. We would like to thank Dan 
Minter for his 7 years of excellent service to Assumption 
Catholic Schools and we wish him well on his future 
endeavors. 

THE SCRIP OFFICE is open Monday 9-1, Tuesday 9-1, 
Thursday 11-6. Looking ahead, it will be closed 
for inventory June 30-July 4. 

SCHOOL SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: 
OLQH & St. Vincent - By Appointment Only 
AHS/AMS - Monday-Thursday 8:00-2:00 

OUR LADY QUEEN OF HEAVEN is now accepting 
donations for their Flea Market, Monday-Friday 9-3 
(only when the large garage door is open). NO large
appliances, microwaves, TV's, computers, sofas, 
love seats, dining room sets, bedroom sets, 
mattresses, clothing. Also accepting books and 
DVD's for their Book Sale. 
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DARE TO FOLLOW is for young men grades 6-10 who 
are interested in hearing where God is calling them. 
Join us for activities, discernment, and time with 
Bishop Battersby and priests from our area - July 8-10 
at the Holy Cross Diocesan Center in Lacrosse. 
Register online by July 2. Cost is $30 (includes meals 
and rooms) - diolc.org/daretofollow. 

A MINUTE WITH JESUS: THE HOLY 

SPIRIT AND THE EUCHARIST ... Even 
after the Apostles had experienced the 
Risen Christ, they were afraid. They 
gathered with Mary on the day of 
Pentecost and. prayed behind locked 

� doors, waiting as instructed for the Gift 
of the Holy Spirit. After the Holy Spirit 

descended on them on Pentecost, the Apostles were no 
longer afraid and were equipped to fulfill their role in 
bringing others to Jesus and His Church. It is the 
same for us today. When we receive the Eucharist, we 
also receive God the Holy Spirit, to abide in the depths 
of our hearts. If we allow Him, the Spirit of Truth will 
transform us and we will no longer be afraid, but be 
equipped with peace and strength for our role in God's 
plan. Let us then prepare for each Eucharistic 
encounter in the same way the Apostles prepared for 
Pentecost, "in prayer ... with Mary ... " (Acts 1:14) 

We're all human, aren't we? Every human life is 

worth the same, and worth saving. The right to 

life is the first among human rights. Abortion 

must be stopped. 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS ... 

�Jerry Joosten, Dianne Marquard, Jean 
Knuteson, Geri Laska, Sylvia Weiler, 
Evelyn Dobbs, Rich Harn us, Viola Joosten . 
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CHURCH SUPPORT - JUN£ 1 

Adult Envelopes 
Offertory 
E-Giving

$3070.00 
$ 323.25 
$ 538.00 

6ROTIO 
Gift Shop 
Cave 

$418.01 
$134.00 

Donations 

Museum 
$ 96.00 
$ 14.00 

Please remember St. Philip Church when 
making out a will or estate planning. 

*************************************** 

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME AT 
ST. PHILIP. CURRENT PARISHIONERS· SHOULD 

CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE WITH ANY 
ADDRESS OR PHONE CHANGES. 435-3286. 

**********************�**************** 

Catholic Radio - Relevant Radio 93.9 FM 
or the free Relevant Radio App 

ST. PETER, Stevens Point PARISH PICNIC - June 14-
15 ... mark your calendar. Saturday - Corn Hole 
Tournament. Sunday - Chicken Dinner 11-1, Music, 
Games 

ST. JOSEPH, Stevens Point, PARISH PICNIC -
June 7-8 - Saturday 4:00 Mass, food, music, games -
Sunday 10:30 Mass with Old Time Brass & Choraleers, 
food, music, games, Basket Raffle 

IT'S A PICNIC AND EVERYONE IS INVITED ... Sunday 
afternoon, June 8, Noon to 3 at St. John' Episcopal in 
Wisconsin Rapids. Help us celebrate 150 years in the 
community. Free food and games. Rain or shine! 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS - Meeting at 7:00 p.m., 
Monday, June 9 at OLQH. Election of officers. 

NIGON REMODELING LLC 
JOHN NIGON HOWIE NIGON 
(715) 6011-3266 (715) 43�09 

• 6947 HIG!fflAY34, RUDOLPH, WI 

ADVERTISER 
OF THE 
WEEK 

Thank you for supporting our sponsors. We pray for 
our advertiser, their business and their families. 



Starting today we will be accepting donations for prizes in the children's small games. 

With your help, no one person will have to go out and purchase ALL the prizes for the children's 

small games at the picnic. It's a big task and the picnic organizers could use some help! 

Please put any prize donations in a bag with your family's name on the outside and set it in the 

coat room of the church basement. All the families that donate prizes before June Jo will be

eligible to win a $20 Kwik Trip gift card donated by the Friends of St. Philip Youth. 

Below is a list of ideas, although you are certainly not limited to the ideas on this sheet. 

Each individual prize doesn't need to cost more than 25 cents. Check out the dollar store or 

clearance bins. Watch especially for items that can be divided into more than one prize -

for example, a box of fruit snacks has potentially 10 prizes inside. 

If you have any questions, call Sara at 715-697-3675. 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

IDEAS: 

Outdoor Fun - Sidewalk chalk, sandbox toys, pails & shovels; 

Boys will be Boys - Little trucks or cars, plastic animals, dinosaurs 

Girly Girls - Hair bows, head bands, note cards, nail polish 

bubbles 

Drinks - Juice boxes, cans of soda, bottles of water, 2L of soda 

Snacks - Granola bars, small bags of chips, individually wrapped candy 

(like tootsie pops, blow pops) 

School Supplies - Crayons, notebooks, folders, packs of pencils or pens or markers 

Books - Reading books, activity books, coloring books, word finds 

Cuddly Toys - Beanie Babies, stuffed animals 


